
Subject: Members of Parliament salaries and allowances - annual adjustment

Good evening

Please see below my submission for the Victorian Independent Renumeration Tribunal:

Consideration should be given to expand members expenses to include costs that may be 
incurred due to a medical condition or illness with a certificate from a Medical General 
Practitioner or Specialist.

For example, domestic transport expenses (such as taxis) should be included under 
circumstances when a member is unable to drive for medical reasons.

It should be incumbent upon parliament to ensure the workplace is inclusive, accessible, and 
accommodating of people living with illness and disability.

Kind regards

Emma Vulin MP
State Member for Pakenham
Suite 3, 445 Princes Highway Officer, Victoria 3809
Ph: 9651 8254
emma.vulin@parliament.vic.gov.au




